Pre~K Class

Parent Newsletter & March 2020

“This is the day which the Lord has made.
We will rejoice and be glad in it.” Psalm 118:24

Party!

Dear Pre-K Families,

February was a great month of discovering the meaning of ‘love’. We read wonderful bible stories
about love for our neighbors/each other and we discussed God’s love for us. We discussed the importance
of giving/donating to amazing causes like the orphanage in Nagaland, and we had a lovely Valentine’s Day

Spring has sprung! It’s a beautiful time of growth and development. As children grow physically,
emotionally, socially and academically, they often push the boundaries. Each child progresses in different
ways. Some children begin to ‘tell stories’, become interested in ‘playing doctor’, while others tattle or
report, or call each other names. These examples are normal development for children in this age group.
It’s an exciting time of discovery and they are learning. They are learning and needing boundaries as they
experience and live life in a new way. Please continue to talk to your child when these changes occur.

This month we will be studying jungle birds, pets and farm animals and St. Patrick’s Day!

With less than a handful of months remaining in the school year, please continue to review AND
reinforce the concepts your child is learning in school (for example: letter and number formation). It’s the
constant repetition which will help solidify their understanding and have them rock solid and ready for
kindergarten in the fall.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding your child please let me know.
With much gratitude,

Teacher Rina
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March Themes
Mar 2-06 Pets
Mar 9-13 Farm Animals
Mar 16-20 St. Patrick’s
Mar 23-27 Jungle Animals
Mar 30-Apr 3  Birds

Spring
Forward!!

March 8, 2020

We wouldn’t want you [ate for an awesome day!
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Tuesday March 17
St. Patrick’s Day Celebration

Wear GREENT The class will celebrate St.

Patrick’s Day with special projects and treats.
For children only.

Pre-K Nagaland

Orphanage Fundraiser
$405.82
Great Job!!
0 Summer Session 2020
Enrich your child’s

summer. Sign them up for
Treehouse Summer Session 2020!

Summer school will help prepare
your child for the class he or she
will attend in the Fall. Your child
will also participate in special
projects, summer picnics, and
other fun filled activities.

If you are interested in having your
child attend Summer Session 2020
(July and August) please stop by
the office for your enrollment
packet.




